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Thank you, Mr. President,

Indonesia welcomes the delegation of Albania and thanks them for the presentation of their national report.

Indonesia welcomes the establishment of various organic laws adopted to enhance the implementation of judicial reform. The adoption of Law No 8 of 2017 on the Rights and Protection of the Child and the National Agenda for Children’s Rights 2017 – 2020 is also commendable. We also appreciate efforts taken by Albania to boost the number of women representatives in the parliament, through amendments of Electoral Codes.

In the spirit of constructive engagement, Indonesia recommends the following:

(1) Intensify efforts to prevent and address trafficking in persons, particularly women and children; 

(2) Ensure access to health care for all of its population, including by addressing health personnel deficiencies in rural areas; 

(3) Strengthen measures to address the issue of domestic violence and ensure the full enforcement of the Law on Measures Against Violence in Family Relations. 

We wish Albania a successful review.
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